
 
 

            
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Afton Downs 
Community News 
A publication for the homeowners of the Afton Downs Subdivision – November 2003 

Meet your  
Board Members: 
 

Milton West, president 
5041 Bell Drive 
 

Fara Gindin, secretary 
5110 Afton Way 
 

Faye First, treasurer 
5028 Bell Drive 
 

Talia Jeanty, chairperson ACC 
1007 Afton Way 
 

Nina House, board member 
5049 Bell Drive 
 

Kathy Mihlack, board member 
5020 Bell Drive  

 

Feedback? 
The Afton Downs Community News 
is published as needed for the 
residents of the subdivision. Your 
feedback and comments are 
welcomed and appreciated.  
To submit story ideas or    
comments, please contact Fara      
at faragindin@yahoo.com  

The Afton Downs Web Site is up and running! Our Web Site was designed and created with 
the entire community in mind. It is our hope that this Site will make Afton Downs homeowners 
feel more of a part of the community at large, to feel welcome to share with each other, and 
to read up on what’s going on in Afton Downs.   
 

This Web Site not only is informative but it is yet another tool that will help raise a sense of 
community among residents, thus creating pride in one’s neighborhood. This can result only 
in the increase of our property values and the increase of interest in our community, not just 
internally, but also from realtors and future buyers.  
 

On the Afton Downs Web Site, you can get recent and up-to-date information on Covenants, 
ACC business and Social Events; you can read past Newsletters; get Contractor Referrals; 
see Properties for Sale; and view Neighborhood Classifieds and more…all complete with 
photos. 
 

This is YOUR Web Site, provided to you by Afton Downs Homeowners Association! Give us 
feedback, let us know what you want to see on it, what information is important to have on 
the Site, and visit the Site often to see what’s going on in your neighborhood.  
 

A big “thank you” to Fara Gindin! She has donated countless hours in creating, designing 
and registering our new Web Site. Fara also will maintain the site, please direct comments 
and feedback to her at faragindin@yahoo.com. Thanks again, Fara, your all your help! 
 

Visit us today at www.aftondowns.com 
 

Afton Downs Launches New Web Site: 
www.aftondowns.com 




